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Friday 11th November 2022 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week we have created 

Remembrance Wreaths for 

our assembly and explored 

more about the Gunpowder 

Plot and the main events. 

Year 3 

This week we enjoyed an 

online Stone Age workshop. 

We have also been writing 

some detailed setting 

descriptions. 

Year 4 

This week we learned about 

the different parts of the ear 

and the process involved in 

decoding sound waves and 

vibrations into 

comprehensible information, 

with the help of our brain.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
684 

Shakespeare 
517 

Bannister 
664 

Pankhurst 
710 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Next week, our Christmas Bazaar on Thursday 17th 

November! On Friday 18th, pupils are invited to dress up 

in pyjamas or Children in Need themed clothing! 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Grasshopper – John-Junior   Centipede – Mahtab 

Oak – George  Elm – Abdullah 

Maple – Ronnie  Beech – Tae 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

Today is Remembrance Day. What 

have you done to remember those 

who have fought in wars? 

 

Chase 

 

Damian 

Ingrid 

Helping at Home 

In Years 3 and 4 children are working hard to learn 

their multiplication facts. Please take part in the 

weekly class battles as well as play online games such 

as ‘Hot the Button’ and ‘Daily 10’ to practise further. 

 

 

Haleem  Ivy-Rose 

Kyle 

Check out our school website 

for more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 


